Chris O'Brien

From: Steven Solomon <steve421@verizon.net>
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 4:12 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: | OPPOSE H8183

| oppose H8183. It will hurt property values and rental income which also means less tax dollars for our municipality.

Thanks,
Steven Solomon

174 Center Avenue
Middletown, Rl 02842
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